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ar Chair Lively, Vice-Chair Gamba, and Members of the Committee, 

 

My name is [First and Last Name], and I live in [City]. I am writing in support of HB 

3512 to get toxic chemicals out of consumer products and out of the firefighting foam 

that’s harming firefighters.  

 

I support HB 3512 because: 

The data is clear: PFAS are harmful to humans, animals, and basically the entire 

planet. Let’s do better and protect fire fighters and all of us from having forever 

chemicals in our bodies and food supply. Shifting to safer alternatives is overdue.  

 

Thank you in advance for your support of HB 3512.  

 

Sincerely,  

Audrey DeKam  

Albany, OR  


